DAVID LIVINGSTONE ELEMENTARY

315 East 23rd Avenue, Vancouver   V5V 1X6    604 713-4985

Fall 2018
Division 1, 2    Jasper Trip
In May 2019,  Division 1 and 2 students are headed to Jasper as a culminating activity after a year-long exploration of the themes in the novel, “On Mountaintop Rock” by John McLay.   The novel is essentially a mystery where the two central characters, Edward and Jenny, are searching for the first fur cache that explorer David Thompson had built in the Jasper area.  However, there are so many other themes woven through the story as the children come to know other members of the town and as they dig deeper into the mystery.
In class, we’ll be exploring historical, geographical and societal references in the book and once in Jasper, we’ll be re-tracing the steps of the characters.
We usually split the cost for extended out of town trips three ways:  parents, grants, fundraising.    For the last eight years or so, we’ve been fortunate to count on about $15,000 -$20,000 that is simply no longer available to us.    One society dissolved last year, others have said ‘we have had our turn’, and donations from the Main Street business community have decreased by $6000 over the last eight years.   
Therefore, to make up that shortfall from lost grants and donations, we need to increase our fundraising.   Our parent group this year has creatively generated ideas and many of these ideas are well underway.   Bake sales, yard sales, leaf raking, a hair cutting salon, poinsettia sales, movie nights, presentations to local businesses … our calendar is full and our community is working closely together.   We have approximately $40,000 to raise! 
Charitable tax receipts are provided by the Vancouver School Board for donations of $20 or more.   Individuals or businesses can donate by cheque or through a Vancouver School Board site:   https://tinyurl.com/ycpn8b2q 
** In the Message to School Board box, please enter Division 1/2 Trip ... or the donation will go into general school funds.

Feel free to contact us for more detail … or ideas!

Sincerely,

Laurie Cassie


Ellen Nielsen


Vital Peeters

lcassie@vsb.bc.ca

enielsen@vsb.bc.ca

vpeeters@vsb.bc.ca

